Notice of Public Hearing Residents of Merrimack are hereby advised that the Merrimack

School Board, in accordance with RSA 198:20b and Warrant Article II of the 1991 Annual Merrimack School District Meeting, will conduct

a public hearing to consider the receipt and expenditure of a gift from the Rockefeller Philanthropy Advisors in the amount of \$7,000.

The public hearing will be held at **6:45 p.m. on April 5, 2021** in

the Matthew Thornton Room at Merrimack Town Hall located at 6

Baboosic Lake Road in Merrimack, NH.